
Apron Parking Council File 11-1676 

 
Peter Schmidt <peterschmidt_id@hotmail.com> Thu, Oct 13, 2011 at 7:38 PM 
To: councilmember.reyes@lacity.org, councilmember.zine@lacity.org, paul.koretz@lacity.org, 
councilmember.cardenas@lacity.org, councilmember.parks@lacity.org, jan.perry@lacity.org, 
councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.rosendahl@lacity.org, 
councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.garcetti@lacity.org, 
councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.alarcon@lacity.org, 
councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, tom.labonge@lacity.org 
Cc: patrice.lattimore@lacity.org 

I would like to encourage your support in initiating a resolution or ordinance permitting residents to 
park in the apron of their driveways in circumstances where they can fit their car without clocking the 
sidewalk or protrude past the parked car area of the street. This issue is very critical to residents all 
across the city without access to any other form of parking, and poses massive inconvenience for 
people with limited mobility, and safety issues for people who must park far from their homes late at 
night, as well as impacts local businesses who rely street parking that will now be taken up by 
residents.  
 
Please include my request into the Council File record.  
 
I would also like to thank Councilmembers Koretz, Rosendahl, and LaBonge for their support.  
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Peter Schmidt  

 

 


